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Primary:  
Our primary class have 
been indoor rock climbing 
in Warrington and to the 
cinema to see Mufasa. 

RR1: 
The yr7/8 group have 
made ‘Cruffins’ in Food 
Tech (breakfast muffins in 
a croissant). 

 

KS4/KS5: 

It has been a busy first 
week back for our pupils 
in KS4/KS5. Functional 
Skills English and Maths 
Examinations have taken 
place alongside Health & 
Social Care BTEC. 

One of our KS4 pupils has 
had another opportunity 
to take part in a drama 
workshop; A future TV 
star in the making! 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths challenge: 
1=3  

2=3 

3=5 

4=4  

5=4 

6=? 

Answer: 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Teachers’ fun fact: 

The largest number of 
children born to one woman 
is 69. 

Student Fun Fact: 

Stressed is desserts spelled 
backwards. Maybe we 
should eat more cake? 

World news this week: 

The UK's Met Office says that 
it takes just one centimetre 
of water to make 12 
centimetres of snow. 

Key info: 

Welcome back to everyone 
after Christmas. 

We have two new staff who 
have joined the team at Red 
Rose School, Ryan Lee 
(teacher) and Fran Bradshaw 
(TA). Both are excellent 
appointments and we are 
keen to start working 
together to support our 
pupils. 

 

 

 


